
UPS Customer Relations - Louisville, KY

Visitor Guidelines:

Directions from Downtown:

•	 UPS employees are required to display a company issued ID during visits to the Air Park.  
	 All other visitors will be required to present a government issued photo ID (driver’s license 
	 or passport) before admittance onto airport property.  If you are not from the US, a Passport 
	 is required. There will be NO EXCEPTIONS to this policy.
 
•	 Please wear comfortable closed-toe footwear. You will be doing a great deal of walking 
	 throughout the facilities, including stairs. Business casual attire is acceptable, high heel shoes 
	 and dresses/skirts are not recommended. For safety reasons, open-toed shoes are not 
	 permitted at Worldport.
 
•	 For safety reasons, the consumption of alcohol before and during the visit is strictly prohibited.
 
•	 No cameras or video recorders are allowed in the Worldport facility.
 
•	 All visitors to the ramp must pass through magnetic scanners. Anything that would not pass 
	 through current United States airport security gates (such as bladed instruments of any kind) 
	 will not be allowed on the UPS ramp. Please leave these items at your hotel.
 
•	 NO EARLY ARRIVALS, PLEASE! We will be hosting other customers during your visit, so it is 
	 important to follow the agenda start time.

UPS delivers all across the globe.
But this is where the action is.

Take I-65 South toward Nashville.  Take exit 128, and Merge on Fern Valley Rd.
Turn Right on to Fern Grade.  Turn Left onto Grade Ln.
Turn in the 2nd Parking lot entrance on the right into the UPS Flight Training Center building #31.  
Reserved parking is located in front of the glass double door entrance.

Travel time is approximately 10 minutes.




